
From: Anthony Robert Pullen apullen@andrew.cmu.edu
Subject: Visit to CMU McWilliams Center

Date: March 25, 2015 at 9:40 AM
To: jvazquez@bnl.gov
Cc: Maria Wilkin mlw@andrew.cmu.edu

Dear Jose,

I am Anthony Pullen, and I will be hosting you during your upcoming visit to the McWilliams Center for Cosmology at CMU.  We’re 
excited to have you visit our department.

If you haven’t already, please arrange your flight to Pittsburgh and send us your flight information along with travel dates.  With this 
information, Maria (cc’d here) will book your hotel room and arrange a limo to bring you to your hotel and to bring you back to the 
airport for your return flight.  Please do not book a hotel or ground transportation to/from the Pittsburgh airport on your own.

Also, it would be great if by the end of next week (April 3) you could send us a title and abstract for your talk, which will be 
communicated to the department.  Also, please let us know if you have any dietary restrictions or preferences.

Finally, we confirm that we will set you up with a desk in one of our offices, and we can provide a temporary wireless account for 
accessing the CMU wifi.

Thank you again for visiting us, and we look forward to enlightening discussions.

Best Regards,
Anthony
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